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Dear Secretary of State for Transport,

That a national organisation such as National Highways should even think of placing a
'road improvement' project that would endanger both a World Heritage and National
Heritage historical site just beggars belief! One seriously has to consider the degree of
education and common sense (or lack of it) that these people have.

I think we are all aware of the pressures imposed by increasing population and transport
but there is always a Plan B. The sacrificial altar of 'economic interest' only goes so far.
This said, the financial gain brought about by tourism should not be underestimated and
this could be put in jeopardy if the site is declassified and/or becomes unattractive to
visitors.

National Highways need to seriously review their copy and do a road plan that makes
sense and is the least destructive possible. They also need to get their heads out of the sand
and listen to the protests worldwide that this plan is causing.

We are talking about a unique British - and World - Heritage site here and, in theory, the
national government should be acting in the interests of the public. A pious thought, I
know, in many instances but there can be exceptions! Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Terence RD Nelson




